
 
 

NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
WEST BOISE SEWER DISTRICT 

ADA COUNTY, IDAHO 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on the 12th day of November 2024, the Board 
of Directors of the West Boise Sewer District (the District) will hold a public hearing on 
the adoption of the District's budget for the fiscal year ending November 30, 2025, at the 
offices of the District, 7608 Ustick Road, Boise, Idaho, at 7:10 p.m. 
 

On said date the Board of Directors will explain the proposed budget and hear any 
and all objections made thereto by interested parties.  
 

The proposed budget is as follows: 
 
                                         2024 - 2025 PROPOSED BUDGET 
                                          WEST BOISE SEWER DISTRICT 
                                       Fiscal Year Ending November 30, 2025 
 
                                                                    Estimated 
                                          Estimated              Revenues and 
                                         Expenditures          Available Funds 
 
Estimated Revenue and Available Funds                    $7,549,558 
 
Estimated Expenditures: 
  Operating and Sewage Treatment         $6,909,058 
  Capital Outlay                          640,500 
 
                                       $7,549,558  $7,549,558 
 
DEPRECIATION-not an outlay of funds         $258,191 
 

A complete copy of the proposed budget is on file at the office of the District and 
may be examined by interested persons during the District's normal business hours which 
are 8 o'clock a.m. to 5 o'clock p.m., Monday through Friday, prior to the date of said 
hearing. 
 

I certify that I caused to be posted a copy of this notice at the office of the 
District, 7608 Ustick Road, Boise, Idaho, on November 1, 2024 and the same remained 
posted until the hearing on November 12, 2024. 
 

Dated this 21th day of October 2024. 
 

WEST BOISE SEWER DISTRICT 
ADA COUNTY, IDAHO 
Mary Buersmeyer 
Secretary 
 
Pub. November 6, 2024 


